
Minutes of the Spokane Racquet Club Board Meeting

Wednesday, February 26, 2020

Present: Joe Palozzolo, Lisa Dumais, Josh Cantu, Steve Manning, Mike Jackson, Joe

Carroll

Staff: Kay Menzies, Manager

Guest: Carl Baum

The regular meeting of the Spokane Racquet Club Board of Directors was called to

order at 6:05 PM on Wednesday, February 26, 2020. Pres. Joe Palozzolo verified a

quorum was present. The minutes of the January 15, 2020 meeting were

approved.

Carl Baum made a presentation to the Board, requesting that the planned repairs

to indoor court one be given priority. He also spoke to a request by a former

member of the club seeking to reinstate their membership. Pres. Palozzolo read a

letter to the Board from a member about reinstatement of the same prior

member.

There was discussion by the Board on SRC Policies and Procedures, General

Membership, No. 6. Upon a motion of Lisa Dumais, second by Joe Carroll, and

unanimous approval, the policy will be amended to provide that former SRC

members wanting to rejoin the club may be granted a temporary membership at

the discretion of the club manager subject to final approval of the Board at the

next regular scheduled board meeting. Reinstatement may be denied by the vote

of at least two Board members. This replaces the current policy requiring

unanimous approval of the Board members.






